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Dear Sir,

| consider Stonehenge to be this country's top and most iconic heritage site. For some
thousands of years, it has withstood weather and the attacks of mankind. However, it now
faces its greatest threat as modern road building fails to take due notice of the sites value.
To wantonly destroy part of this site is unforgivable and will not be forgotten by future
generations. At the very least the tunnel needs to be lengthened at its western end to
preserve the physical nature of the site and the lack of road noise such a sacred site needs.
For the sake of a relatively small additional cost it could be preserved. Though this site is so
valuable that cost should not enter into the equation.

Please help to preserve this site that means so much to the British people and the world

at large.

Thank you,
Kind Regards,

Dennis Price.






